Paul Foley

From: peterpaw@aol.com

Sent: Sunday, August 14, 2011 4:12 PM
To: foley@mvcommission.org

Cc: milesjaffe@gmail.com

Subject: round about

paul

i think that the proposed alteration of the flashing light stop signs is a disaster going somewhere to happen.
the old setup, just flashing light, was an accident creator.
the present stop signs, solved that problem.

the existing proposal of one lane circle (round-about) will bring back the regular accident record that the original flashing
light created; except possibly worse as there will be no stopping in either direction.

without two full circle lanes, there will be nowhere to go when faced with an unexpected vehicle.
keep the stop signs and send the $400,000 back to the state.
or as proposed by others:
(true anathema to the vineyard:)
that is a electronically controlled stop light the adjusted to the traffic flow.
to conclude:
the proposed solution is the worst possible solution.
thank you

peter williams
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